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Docket: 50-267 APH 30 W

Mr. R. F. Walker, President
Public Service Company of Colorado
P. O. Box 840
Denver, Colorado 80201-0840

Dear Mr. Walker:

This is to confirm arrangecients made with Mr. H. L. Brey during a telephone
conversation on April 24, 1986, for a management meeting with you and members
of our staff in the Region IV offices at 1:00 p.m. on May 9,1986.

This meeting will provide you with an opportunity to discuss PSC's progress in
implementing the Performance Enhancement Program at Fort St. Vrain.

Should you have any questions concerning these arrangements, we will be
pleased to discuss them.

Sincerely,
Original Signed R/
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J. E. Gagliardo, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch
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Resident Inspector
RIV File
Colorado Radiation Control Director
R. Martin
E. Johnson
T. Westerman
R. Ireland
J. Jaudon
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